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Washington State Department of Enterprise Services 
 

STATE ENVIRONMENTAL POLICY ACT 
 

Determination of Non-Significance 
 
 
11/7/2024 
 
Lead agency: Washington State Department of Corrections  
 
Agency Contact: Darin Klein, Environmental Planner, P.O. Box 41100, Mail Stop 41100, Olympia, WA 
98504-1100 360-764-3093 
 
The proposal is the installation of a new lift station on the existing wastewater treatment plant site at the 
Monroe Correctional Center and relining and embankment of a portion of the existing treatment lagoons. 
 
Location of proposal -Monroe Correctional Center, Monroe, WA, Snohomish County. Approximate 
coordinates of the Proposal are 47° 50' 33.4176'' N, 121° 59' 41.9964'' W 
 
The Washington State Department of Enterprise Services has determined that this proposal will not have 
a probable significant adverse impact on the environment. An environmental impact statement (EIS) is 
not required under RCW 43.21C.030.  We have reviewed the attached Environmental Checklist, 
geotechnical report and Cultural Resources Review. This information is available on the Ecology SEPA 
Register at https://apps.ecology.wa.gov/separ/Main/SEPA/Search.aspx 
 
This determination is based on the following findings and conclusions: 
 
The potential impacts for the proposal do not have significant, immediate or lasting impact on the 
environment or surrounding development.  
 
This DNS is issued under WAC 197-11-340(2) and the comment period will end on 11/22/2024. 
Darin Klein, Environmental Planner, P.O. Box 41100, Mail Stop 41100, Olympia, WA 98504-1100 360-
764-3093 
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Signature 
   
 
Date: 11/7/2024      
  
 
 
Appeal process: You may appeal this determination to the Washington State Department of Corrections, 
attention Darin Klein, P.O. Box 41100, Mail Stop 41100, Olympia, WA 98504-1100 360-764-3093 no 
later than December 6, 2024.  


